
Town of Smithers, Village of Telkwa and the  
Regional District of Bulkley-Nechako  

Bulkley River Hazard Information 

 

 

 

The Town of Smithers, Village of Telkwa and the Regional District of Bulkley-Nechako are 
ending the Hazard Notice on the Bulkley River in its entirety, effective June 20, 2022, at 1700 
hours, due to the improvement of the weather forecast and expected precipitation amounts.  

Residents are encouraged to look at your local weather forecast and use caution near the 
river.  

For the most up-to-date information or any changes please see your local government’s 
website:  

Regional District of Bulkley-Nechako: www.rdbn.bc.ca or phone 250-692-3195 
Town of Smithers: www.smithers.ca or phone 250-847-1600 
Village of Telkwa: www.telkwa.ca or phone 250-846-5212 

Please check the River Forecast Centre for the most up-to-date flow predictions at 
http://bcrfc.env.gov.bc.ca.   

Sign up for Bulkley Nechako Emergency & Public Alerts to receive up to date information at 
https://www.rdbn.bc.ca/departments/protective-services/bulkley-nechako-emergency-public-alerts. 
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